
From jon winston

Sent Wednesday March 13 2019 656 PM
To Rita M EVANS Lutenski Leigh ECN
Cc Jennifer Heggie BRCAC ECN Amy O'Hair

Subject Re Request CCSF Reps at BRCAC Meetings

This message is from outside the City email system Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources

Rita Jennifer and Amy

The plan is to TRY to get ccsf people at the June meeting I will see if we can Dr Smith as well as Charmaine

Maybe others I agree that we need more participation from CCSF as well as from SFMTA which will

definitely be at the September transportation meeting Unfortunately we do not have subpoena power but I will

do my best

jon

On Wed Mar 13 2019 at 11 5 9 AM Rita M EVANS rita evans berkeley wrote

Jon

The BRCAC meeting on Monday was interesting and we were presented with a lot of information Thanks for

presiding over a well-run meeting

A number of residents are very concerned about the ongoing absence of anyone in CCSF's Administration at

CAC meetings No one is present to hear from neighbors nor to hear what we're being told by the development

team or representatives from the city which could be different than what they hear in their one-on-one

meetings CCSF administrators aren't available to answer questions about CCSF and the project or address the

significant impact parking and other issues will have on the college as an educational institution

I'm asking the BRCAC Planning Dept and OEWD to invite and strongly encourage to attend Dr Rueben

Smith Vice Chancellor of Facilities Planning and Construction and Charmaine Curtis Project Manager
Balboa Reservoir Development the June 10 DEIR status and schedule and September 9 transportation

CAC meetings Dr Smith's email is rcsmithccsf org I've been unable to locate an email address for Ms
Curtis

Rita

Rita Evans

1


